
Cover Letter  

Dear Editors, 

Thank you very much for the positive evaluation of my review article. The suggestion of the reviewer 

that to make a table to compare NPP7 in liver with other organs is understandable but currently not 

available, because previous studies only found NPP7 expression in the intestine and additionally in 

human liver. No activity and enzyme protein has been found in other organs in rats. This has been 

described more clearly in the manuscript at page 3, ling 6.  

With best regards, 

Rui-Dong Duan 

 


